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September 21, 2021

Dear Members of the Harbor Community,

We are pleased to report that the Search Committee has selected three excellent
candidates as finalists for the Head of School position at Harbor. Each candidate will come
to campus for a two-day visit and we have planned for opportunities for faculty, staff,
parents, alumni, and students to meet the finalists and provide the Search Committee with
their opinion about the strengths each one would offer as the school's next Head.

Parents and alumni, please mark your calendars so you are able to attend one of the Zoom
sessions scheduled for each finalist. Please note that the name and bio for each candidate
will be shared via eblast prior to each visit.

The schedule* for these sessions is as follows:
Candidate #1 Sessions

Monday, September 27: 1:15pm - 2:30pm
Tuesday, September 28: 9:00am - 10:15am

Candidate #2 Sessions
Thursday, September 30: 1:15pm - 2:30pm
Friday, October 1: 9:00am - 10:15am

Candidate #3 Sessions:
Tuesday, October 12: 1:15pm - 2:30pm
Wednesday, October 13: 9:00am - 10:15am

*Zoom links to follow in the eblasts with the
information about each candidate.

This is an exciting and important endeavor for Harbor. We want to express our appreciation
for the significant commitment on the part of fellow members of the Search Committee to
ensure a successful transition. We know that we can count on the Harbor community to
demonstrate the active involvement and warmth we are so proud of during the upcoming
candidate visits.

Information regarding the head search is available on Harbor's website HERE. Should you
have any additional questions, please feel free to reach out to us.

With continued gratitude for this special community,
Cynthia Wong Lippe

Adrienne Owen

Search Committee Co-Chairs


https://www.hcdsny.org/about/head-of-school-search

